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November 7, 2023

REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR FELIX S. MIRASOL, JR. CESO IV
Office of the Regional Executive Director

Department of Environment and Natural Resources MIMAROPA Region
1515 L&S Building, Roxas Boulevard, Ermita, Manila

Dear RED Mirasol,

| trust this letter finds you well. Following our recent meeting on October 25, 2023, | am reaching out to emphasize the
pressing need to establish the Technical Working Group (TWG) for the critical review of our navigational waterways.
This TWG is essential to ensure the safety and efficiency of our waterway systems.

Given the urgency of this matter, | kindly request the immediate appointment of your respective representative to
participate in the TWG. The active involvement of this individual is vital for the effective and timely resolution of the
issue at hand. This collaboration will not only streamline our operations but also contribute significantly to the
enhancement of our overall waterway management strategies.

With the aim of expediting this process, | propose scheduling the initial TWG committee meeting within this week. Your
swift action in nominating a representative will greatly contribute to the success of this upcoming meeting and our
collective efforts in addressing the critical concerns pertaining to navigational waterways.

Looking forward to your immediate response and cooperation. Thank you.

Sincerely,
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